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 Construction Change Directive for Rankin Elementary 
 School Renovation Project 
 
      Mr. Andy Cantrell/ 
     Mr. Charles Laney, JBHM Architects, P.A.
   
     

This change will be paid with the built-in contingency from the $1,846,600 
contract awarded to Murphy & Sons for the renovations at Rankin.  The 
beginning contingency allowance is $30,000.00.  The additional work in the 
media center will be $13,047.  This leaves the remaining contingency 
balance at $16,953.00.   
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